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1139 Hardware Update 

February 2008 

Hardware Update 
Effective February 2008, all 1139 Wireless Bill Traps are now manufactured with updated Level B 
hardware.   

 
Updated Hardware 

Low Battery Detection 
New Level B hardware for the 1139 Wireless Bill Trap corrects an issue where a low battery condition 
occurred after 4 – 6 months of normal operation.  The Level B hardware provides the expected 1 year of 
battery life for the 1139. 
 

Obtaining Hardware Level B 
To update, return any older Level A 1139 Bill Traps to DMP and simply indicate "Update to Latest 
Hardware Level B" on the RMA tag.  The update will be done as a Warranty Repair at no charge, 
regardless of when the 1139 was purchased.  If you need RMA tags, contact DMP Customer Service  
at 1-800-641-4282. 

The 1139 was originally released for sale in March of 2007.   
 

Level Indicator 


